
 
 

 

Friday 3rd May 2019 

Dear All  

The FOSS has now been able to arrange a date with our resident DJ, for the last school disco of the 

academic year. Unfortunately this date is the evening before the mini-marathon, which is not ideal, but it is 

the only date available! The nice thing is, that Friday 17th May is at the end of KS2 SATS Week, so we will be 

able to celebrate another mile-stone of the school year.  

 

SCHOOL DISCO: FRIDAY 17TH MAY 2019. 

Tickets are available from the school office from Tuesday 7th May!  Please note this event is for children 

from our school only. Younger siblings may stay if parents stay as well!  Parents are very welcome to stay 

at the EYFS/ KS1 Disco and we always need help for the second session if you are able to stay for that! 

Children must attend the disco for their age group (unless their parents are explicitly helping to run the 

event and they need to be at both discos).   
 

EYFS/ Y1 and Y2 Disco 6:00pm – 7:00pm (Enter by side door to hall from big playground and exit via the 

door onto the ‘not so small playground’. This is the front door near my office).  

Y3, Y4, Y5 and Y6 7:00pm – 8:00pm (Enter by side door to hall from big playground and exit via the same 

door). 

ALL TICKETS ARE £1 and include a drink in the price. Cakes and drinks are also on sale during the evening. If 

you are able to make cakes for this event the FOSS would be very grateful. 

 

Have a good weekend! 

Kay Bridson  

Life in all its fullness 

head@stratford-sub-castle.wilts.sch.uk 

admin@stratford-sub-castle.wilts.sch.uk 

www.stratford-sub-castle.wilts.sch.uk 
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